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Petition

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of the Northern

Territory

We undersi res

fully request

That planning for the Heavy Vehicle Diversion beside Railway Terrace {Option 4) in the
Katherine CBD be stopped and that alternative options be considered.

Your itioners ther

re humbly pray:

That the Minister immediately cease to support the Heavy Vehicle Diversion in the
Railway Terrace Precinct. We the undersigned believe that the Railway Terrace Precinct
must remain a green space and heritage area for the future generations of Katherine.

Response

Thank you for your letter of 18 August 2010 relating to Petition No. 41. | support the
Petition, and pursuant to Standing Order 100A, | provide the following.

Planning for the heavy vehicle comridor adjacent to Rallway Terrace in Katherine has
ceased, and alternative options are now being considered.




